
 
 

 

2023-2024 School Year 

 
Transportation Waiver Form 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Each school year, Union School District contracts with transportation vendors to provide bus 

services to students who live outside of the walking radius of the school.  Often, students are assigned 

to bus routes, but utilize other means of transportation for the school year, such as driving, parent 

transport, or riding with other students.  If your child has been assigned to a Union School District bus 

route, but is planning to utilize alternate means of transport for the year, please complete the bottom 

portion of this letter and return to the central office located at: 

 
Union School District 
354 Baker Street, Suite 2 
Rimersburg, PA 16248 

 

 

 

I __________________________________ parent/guardian of ______________________________, 
       (Parent/Guardian first and last name)                                               (Student first and last name) 
 
agree to provide transportation to and from school for my child for the 2021-2022 school year.  My 

child will not be utilizing Union School District provided transportation.  If in the event transportation 

arrangements change during the course of the school year, I will notify the transportation office to 

alert them of the change.  I also understand that it may take up to two (2) school days to reinstate 

school provided transportation for my child. 

 

____________________________________________________     ___________________________ 
                                      Parent Signature                                                                   Date 

 


